EEnvironetics

Designing Environments That Work.

October 13, 2015

Re: Miguel Maldonado

To Whom It May Concern:

I have known and worked with Miguel since the mid 1990’s. He has worked on numerous projects for
Environetics, for various other associations | have been involved in, and for me personally.

At Environetics, Miguel helped in the development of our website.

For IFMA (International Facility Management Association) San Fernando Valley Chapter, Miguel
designed the initial website and also managed the website for the chapter for 14 years.

For the Association of Strategic Planning Los Angeles Chapter, Miguel also designed and managed the
website for 4 years.

For both associations, Miguel's commitment and dedication went beyond design and management. He
actively presented different and better options and solutions as well as presenting ways to better market
the associations.

For me, personally, Miguel will be working on the design and architecture for a website of a new company
under development.

| continue to work with Miguel over the years for many reasons, some of which are: his integrity,
commitment and flexibility.

Do not hesitate to contact me by phone, 310.503.8193 or email, rstone@environetics.com.

Respectfully yours,

761,
Rodney Stone
President




